
   
 

 

August 15 -18, 2018            Hyatt Regency Hotel 

 

Dear Sons of Norway Supporter 

We would like to invite you to be a supporter of the 2018 Sons of Norway International Convention 
being held in Bloomington Minnesota at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in August of 2018.  The convention 
is being hosted this year by District Lodge 1 Sons of Norway with support from several local lodges. 

What is the International Convention?  It is the opportunity for representatives from 8 districts with 
about 375 lodges located throughout the United States, Canada and Norway to come together to share 
ideas, conduct the business of the organization, renew friendships, and share our Nordic culture and 
heritage.  

Our not-for-profit organization has many sponsorship opportunities as you can see. We encourage you 
to review the attached in order to see which level of support you wish to do.  Consider supporting Sons 
of Norway through your attendance at the convention either as a delegate or guest, sponsorship of an 
event, silent auction donation or advertisement in the convention booklet. 

We appreciate your time and consideration in support of the 2018 International Convention.  It 
makes a difference in continuing our goal toward “Sailing for Growth” in order to preserve Nordic 
heritage and culture. 

Tusen Takk,  

Claudia & Diane 

2018 International Convention Committee 

 

In 2020, Sons of Norway will celebrate its 125th Anniversary.  
S of N is a dynamic organization focused on growth, vitality, energy, resilience & relevance. 
Nordics traditionally embrace adventure, a willingness to navigate unpredictable waters, 

to arrive at safe harbor.  We choose to demonstrate our intent to be 
a vibrant presence today, tomorrow and beyond. 

The Mission of Sons of Norway is to promote & to preserve the heritage & culture 
of Norway, to celebrate our relationship with other Nordic countries & to provide 

quality insurance & financial products to its members. 


